We at the Point Richmond Neighborhood Council (PRNC) have thoroughly enjoyed the Arts Of Point Richmond's "Taking It Outdoors" (TIO) town-wide art installations. Original, as well as beautiful, the posters have brightened an otherwise bleak year and brought smiles to the faces of many of our constituents.

The board members of the PRNC heartily endorse the Arts Of Point Richmond's request for the City of Richmond to grant funds for next year's TIO banner project for our Point Richmond Village and beyond. Judging from the enthusiastic response at our last General Meeting, our constituents feel the same way.

Thanks for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,
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Peter Thelin
President, PRNC
https://PointRichmond.org
pthelin1@yahoo.com
(510) 326-8108
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